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To whom it may concern  

NIPPON STEEL TRADING CORPORATION 

 

 

Change to “Notice of Auditor Candidate” 

 

The press release titled “Notice of Auditor Candidate” dated May 11, 2022 provided notice 

that pursuant to the resignation of outside auditor Hirofumi Funakoshi, Eiji Sogo would be 

the outside auditor candidate to be submitted for discussion at the 45th Annual General 

Meeting of Shareholders to be held on June 24, 2022. However Nippon Steel Trading 

Corporation (“the Company”) hereby announces that this decision was retracted at a Board of 

Directors meeting held on this date. 

The consent of the Board of Corporate Auditors has been received regarding this matter, and 

the current auditor system of the Company will continue in effect following the 45th Annual 

General Meeting of Shareholders. 
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